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Announcement of the Change of BFD UK Director 

 

Effective 1st February 2019 Mr. Jeff Bateman will be stepping up to be responsible for the UK Blessed 

Family Department. 

 

From February 2019 you can reach Jeff at jeff@ ffwpu,org,uk 

 

As most people will know, Jeff has been the Pastor in North London for many years and is a greatly 

trusted and respected elder brother and friend. 

 

 
 

Here Pastor Jeff Bateman (far right) is meeting with UK BFD staff (left to right ), outgoing director Susan 

Crosthwaite, Keiko Brouard (Matching Supporter), Carol and Chris Jubb (UK Parents' Matching Support 

Couple) 

 

Susan Crosthwaite will continue to be available for counselling and healing appointments and receiving 

Interviews/Confessions in preparation for the matching and Blessing. As before, she can be contacted at 

eublessings@ gmail,com. 

 

 


